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MISSED APPOINTMENT POLICY
Introduction

A substantial amount of appointments per month are lost as patients booked to see a doctor or nurse fail to contact the surgery in advance to cancel or change the appointment.  This leads to:

· An increase in the waiting time for appointments

· Frustration for both staff and patients

· A waste of resources

Policy:

If you fail to attend a pre-booked appointment on more than one occasion in the last 12 months, an informal warning letter will be sent to you, advising you that a further occurrence could risk a more formal approach to you remaining on the practice list.

If you fail to attend another appointment, the matter will be discussed at a Practice meeting and a majority agreement will be reached as to whether a formal warning letter will be issued.

Warning letters are valid for a period of 12 months.  Ultimately, persistent failure to attend pre-booked appointments may lead to you being asked to find an alternative GP practice.

The telephone number to cancel or change an appointment is:

01268 792000/01268 792203

